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Flores Announcement
You cannot have Bluetooth speakers playing in your backpacks. Headphones must be worn for any sound coming out of your technology (music, video, etc.) and you need to make sure to use only one earbud/headphone. 


StuCo Announcements
· Band has a TMEA competition in the San Antonio Convention Center! Wish them luck, and we'll await their success when they return!
· StuCo will be selling carnations throughout the week for that special someone! Each piece will be $1, make sure to buy one!!
· StuCo will be selling chocolate throughout the week for that special someone or yourself! Each piece will be $1, make sure to buy one!! Tomorrow StuCo will be selling carnations also for $1, spread the love and buy some for your friends or significant other!!


SOM Table Announcement

Congratulations to all of you who received Student of the Month awards for the month of January!  To celebrate your achievement, we will have a prize table outside the library on Tuesday, February 19, during lunch.  Please stop by to see us!


Block Lunch Open Gym Announcement

Today during block-lunch we will have volleyball during open gym. Remember that food and drink are not permitted in the gym at any time.

VLA Summer School Registration Announcement
Students, VLA Summer School is now ready for registration. They have a full catalog of courses available for original credit.  Please check out the information Ms. Pierce put in the weekend letter so that you can get signed up.  This is a wonderful opportunity to make up credits or work ahead to earn credits. 
National Honor Society Announcement
National Honor Society will have a meeting this Thursday during A block in the Learning Lounge. 
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